
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 November 2015 

NEWSLETTER and 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

 
 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 
 

2015 has been a challenging and eventful year for our association.  We had a successful Father’s day 
celebration where many Trevisani families and friends celebrated family culture and got to promote the 
community spirit.   
 
To finish off the year with a bang, it is with great pleasure that I invite you to mark your diary for our Annual 
Christmas lunch to be held on 6 December 2015 at Little Flower Church Hall. 
 
I have attached our Flyer for your attention and ask for your attendance and support to spread the word to family 
and friends to help us celebrate Christmas together.   
 
Membership Renewal for 2016 will be due on 31 December 2015, as memberships are valid the calendar year 
from 1st January to 31st December.  I encourage you to renew your membership and for those who are not a 
member yet, I extend an invitation for you to join and be part of this wonderful team. 
Let us promote our association by extending this invitation to colleagues and friends. 
 
Our Annual General Meeting will be held on 7 February 2016 at the Little Flower Church Hall.  Details will be 
confirmed in the new year.  At this AGM we will be holding the Committee Elections.   
 
We welcome nominations for a position on the committee.  The nominations will close on 31 December 2015. 
To be eligible for a position on the committee, you must have been a member of the association for at least 3 
months prior to the AGM and a current financial members for 2016.   
Members to vote, are also required to be current financial members at the time of the AGM. 
 
I strongly encourage you to renew your membership on time.  Please contact us (info@AITMbrisbane.com.au or 
Facebook) any time with any ideas, comments or questions that you may have. 
 
On behalf of the committee, I would like to wish you and your families a very Happy Christmas and look forward 
to an even better and successful 2016.  
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Cav. Gilberto Maggiolo  
Il Presidente dell'Associazione Internazionale Trevisani nel Mondo 
Sezione di Brisbane Inc. 
on behalf of all the committee. 
 

SAVE THE DATES: 

Sunday 6th December: AITM Christmas Party 

Thursday 31st December: Due Date for Membership 

Renewals & Committee Nominations 

Sunday 7th  February: AITM AGM 

mailto:info@AITMbrisbane.com.au

